
Mr. & Mrs. James Nersoyan 
100 Cannonbury Ct. 
Kettering, OlfiO 45429 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Nersoyan: 

May 7, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 25. 00 
made to St. Vartan Cathedral. 

Olr receipt No. 18371 is enclosed. 

Encl: 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


